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July 28, 1989

Mr. Manuel Hernandez, Jr.
3802 Caravelle Parkway
Apartment 499
Corpus Christi, TX 78415

Dear Manuel,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that you have been admitted to
Franklin and Marshall College as a member of the Class of 1993.

My colleagues join me in saluting you on achieving the record which earned
your admission to F&M. This year, more than 3,500 well-qualified applicants
competed for the 475 places in F&M's freshman class. Your acceptance reflects
not only our confidence in your ability to do well at F&M, but our firm belief
that the qualities which enabled you to stand out among such talented competition
will serve F&M well in the future.

In order to secure a place in the freshman class, we ask that you submit a
$25.00 non-refundable enrollment deposit to the Admissions Office no later than
August 4, 1989. (Please refer to the enclosed information sheet for further
details.)

Once again, please accept our congratulations as well as our best wishes for
an outstanding collegiate experience.

Welcome to the Class of '93.

Sincerely yours,

\-,j»U-- 0

Peter Van Buskirk
Director of Admissions
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